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“Inspiring Learning” 

 

HEADTEACHER MESSAGE 
 
Well, it’s certainly been a very busy week in terms of news and our children have lots of things for you to 
read tonight.  So, if you have an unreliable ‘postman’ or ‘postlady’, please check their bags! 
 
We are delighted to share our Autumn term curriculum overviews with you so that you know exactly what 
your child will be learning this term.  Staff have been working very hard to identify key skills and knowledge to 
consolidate this term from last year’s curriculum.  This content can be found at the top of each subject, called 
‘Recovery Curriculum’. 
 
I’m sure that you’re aware of the new North East lockdown restrictions which come into force from today.  As 
part of new measures, all pupils in year 7 and above are required to wear face coverings in school when 
moving around in corridors and communal areas from Monday.  A letter containing further details has been 
sent home with your child today. 
 
On a lighter note, I thoroughly enjoyed meeting our wonderful, dedicated BMSPTCA on Tuesday evening!  
Their dedication and commitment in making the school an even better place for our children is highly 
commendable.  We are lucky to have them behind us!  Plans are already in place to raise money and we 
have quite a few exciting surprises in store! 
 
I do hope you have a lovely weekend and that this glorious weather continues!  Take care. 
 

Lindsay Hamilton 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

WHILE THE SUN SHINES…. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

      

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
   

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

It’s been lovely to see our pupils making the 

most of their social times this week.  We 

have just ordered over £400 of equipment 

for each bubble to use at break and 

lunchtime.  Let’s hope it’s here soon! 
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FORTHCOMING EVENTS AND KEY DATES 
 

Mon 21st September    Open Week – by appointment only after school 

Monday 28th September   Open Week – by appointment only after school 

Friday 2nd October    Sponsored Walk - #Hello Yellow – Mental Health Week 

Monday 5th October    Open Week – by appointment only after school 

Tuesday 13th October   Flu Vaccinations in school 

Fri 23rd October    Pupils attend school for last day of autumn first half term 

Mon 2nd November    Teacher Training Day – no pupils 

Tues 3rd November    Start of second half of Autumn term 

Fri 18th  December    End of Autumn term 

 

Watch this space!  Hopefully we’ll be able to add more events as the term progresses! 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

😊 

 

 

Sponsored Walk:  Friday 2nd October is the date for our Sponsored 

Walk in aid of Young Minds and our own Enrichment Programme. 

Letters and sponsor forms will go out on Monday 21st September. 

 

Open Evening Appointments:  We’ve had a number of people 

requesting appointments next week and the week after!  If you know 

anyone who is interested in seeing what we have to offer, please 

pass on our details!  Our ‘advert’ with full details can be seen on our 

Facebook page. 

 

 


